HON. DOROTHY BROWN
CLERK OF THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK COUNTY

SUPREME COURT GRANTS EXTENSION

MANDATORY E-FILING
TO BEGIN JULY 1, 2018

The lllinois Supreme Court has granted the eFile vendor
six months to complete the complex and critical programming
that will ensure a smooth transition to eFilell in
Cook County and provide an effective, efficient and fully
functioning eFile system at a level of excellence for its users.

Mandatory eFiling in all civil areas of law will
commence on July 1, 2018.

From now until June 30, 2018, individuals
will continue to permissively file electronically or visit one
of the Clerk’s Office’s locations to conventionally (in person)
file at the filing counter(s).

For more info:
www.cookcountyclerkofcourt.org
or call (312) 603-4357




